
 

Sent: Friday, 6 November 2009 5:31 PM 
To: IPART Mailbox 
Subject: Complaint 
 
Please don’t raise bus fares.  What have you done to improve our bus system??  The answer is not much with 
constant delays and price rises this is not fare the average working people.  You want us to stop driving in to 
help the environment but nowadays it’s cheaper to drive then get public transport.  Think about that…. 
 


